
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE HUNTSVILLE TOWN PLANNING COMMISSION,  

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Huntsville Town Planning Commission, Weber County, Utah, will 

hold a Public Hearing Thursday, April 26rd at 6:30 p.m. at the Ogden Valley Library located at  

131 S. 7400 E., Huntsville, UT. 

 

A Public Hearing will be held on the following items: 

 

Update to the Annexation Map 

 

 

 

The Map will be available for viewing on http://huntsvilletown.com under Government/Planning 

Commission Minutes and Agendas tab. All interested parties are invited to attend. 

 

Dated this 12thth of April, 2023.    Posted: Town Hall 

         Post Office 

                               huntsvilletown.com 

_______________________________    pmn.utah.gov 

Shannon Smith, Clerk 

 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing assistance with attendance to these meetings should call Shannon Smith @ 745-3420, 

giving at least a 48 hour advance notice.  
 

http://huntsvilletown.com/

